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ROAD CLOSURES AND TRAFFIC IMPACTS-MANDAN PARADE 

 
 

NARRATIVE: Independence Day activities will impact traffic flow in the Bismarck-Mandan area 
on Friday, July 4. Beginning at 7:00 AM, I-94 exit 155 to Main Street in Mandan will be closed 
until the conclusion of the parade.  During the same time, southbound commercial traffic 
(trucks and semis) will not be allowed south into Mandan at Mandan Avenue and Sunset Drive 
(Exit 152 and Exit 153).  Memorial Highway will be also be closed. 
 
More information regarding street closures for other activities is available from Mandan Police 
Department:  https://www.facebook.com/share/1C3PGs1Wkb/ 
 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Contact information:  
Lt. Jenna Clawson Huibregtse, ndhpsafetyedu@nd.gov, 701-328-2447                                                                                                                                                   
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